
 
 

 
 

 

 

4.e.1.  Realtor Visitation Day.  We held our first Realtor Visitation Day on Wednesday, March 

13.  Realtors were invited to a brief gathering in the Middle/High School library, followed by a 

tour of the Middle/High School and a tour of T. J. Connor Elementary.  The offering of a Realtor 

Visitation Day was an action item of our Communications/Engagement Committee. 

 

We had two realtors attend the visitation, one of whom is the President of the Greater Rochester 

Association of Realtors.  The two individuals appreciated the invitation.  We will debrief on this 

event at the April 18 meeting of the Committee. 

 

4.e.2.  Etta Fraser Miller Scholarship.  Included in your Board materials is a copy of the 

application and criteria reflecting the 2017-2018 application process. 

 

For your information, we are preparing to update and send materials to our senior students during 

the first week of April following the Board meeting.   

 

4.e.3.  Kindergarten Registration Update.  You will note on the District calendar that 

kindergarten screening for families occurred on March 14 and 15.  The following is a 

comparison of current registrations to prior years: 

 

Year 

Registered/Made Contact 

for Registration 

Mid-March in Previous 

School Year 

Actual Enrollment 

2013-2014 28 53 

2014-2015 41 45 

2015-2016 51 58 

2016-2017 37 50 

2017-2018 40 50 

2018-2019 37 42 

2019-2020 35 TBD 

 

4.e.4.  Board Budget Workshop – Thursday, April 4, 2019.  As a reminder, the Board will 

meet for a workshop on Thursday, April 4 at 6:00 p.m. to complete work on the draft budget 

that will be presented for adoption at the April 8 meeting.  The draft of the budget newsletter will 

be forwarded for design, proofs will be reviewed, and we will be prepared at the end of the day 
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 on Monday, April 22 (deadline for submission of candidate information) to finalize the 

newsletter for printing and distribution. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  


